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From: Ann Chenhall <annlc325@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, October 18, 2021 10:21 AM
To: Office State Actuary, WA
Subject: Agenda Comment for 10-19-2021 SCPP Meeting

CAUTION:External email. 

Dear Members of the Select Committee on Pension Policy, 

My name is Ann Chenhall. I retired in 2012 from the North 
Thurston Public Schools. I was a classroom teacher for many 
years. and am a member of the Thurston County School 
Retirees Association. 

As you prepare for the upcoming Legislative Session, I hope you 
will consider the dramatic increase in inflation during the time 
when our oldest members in their 80's and 90's have not seen a 
Cost Living Adjustment to their pensions. I know we are looking 
forward to the payment toward the unfunded liability of TRS 1, 
but that will not directly add to the monthly pension payments 
of retirees. 

Please carefully consider all options to add a permanent COLA 
to both TRS 1 and PERS 1 Pensions. Living expenses are not 
going down. 

Thank you for your consideration, 
Ann Chenhall
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annlc325@gmail.com 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Legislature. Do not click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 
 


